
 
June 14, 2022 

   
 

 

The construction hotline is back in service; meet us at the Mercer Island Farmers 

Market this weekend! 

Last week, we shared that our 24-hour construction hotline service was down. It is now back in 
service. 

If you have any questions or concerns about the project, please call: 206-263-1915 

Thanks for your patience and understanding while we worked with our telecom provider to restore 
service. 

 

Join us at the Mercer Island Farmers Market this Sunday!  

The project’s community relations team will set up a booth at the Mercer Island Farmers Market this 
upcoming Sunday, June 19. Staff will share project updates, have informational materials, and 
answer questions. We hope to see you there! 

 

We’re committed to working with you: 

Please let us know if you have any questions. For more information or to schedule a virtual meeting, 
contact the Community Relations Team using our 24-hour construction hotline or email us at 
NMEsewer@kingcounty.gov. 
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